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Julie Kazmierski, a freshman music 
major, dries her hair in her room in 
Smith Hall before going to class. 

(Clockwise from upper left) Stacey 
Nerud, a freshman, receives help get- 
ting ready for the day from Jeff Oatman, 
a home health aide for Heartland Home 
Health. Nerud was paralyzed from the 
shoulders down, with little movement in 
his arms, after he broke his neck in a 

driving accident nine years ago. 

Kelly Rossum, a senior music major, 
plays his trumpet at the Sheldon Memo- 
rial Sculpture Garden in the late after- 
noon. 

Lori Hatcher, a senior biology major, 
eats lunch with her daughter Jennifer, 4 
1/2, at the Gingerbread Cottage day- 
care center. 

Kevin Benson and two other students 
continue working on their economics 
tests after most of the students in the 
class had left. 

Brian Martin, a pitcher for the Nebraska 
baseball team, signs autographs after a 
game against Missouri. 

Patrons of The Edge. 9th and P streets, 
dance under strobe lights. 


